
 
From: Doug Darling [mailto:ddarling@fl-counties.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2013 9:23 AM 

Subject:  

 
Gulf Consortium Directors and Alternates: 
 
Good Morning.  At this link, you will find the just released US Treasury regulations for the RESTORE Act.  
I have been informed the public comment period is 60 days from today. 
 
More info to follow. 
 
Regards, 
Doug  
 
 
https://www.federalregister.gov/articles/2013/09/06/2013-21595/gulf-coast-restoration-trust-fund 
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